
 

 

REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS 

RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT 

August 7, 2024 

 

     The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on August 7, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at the 

District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave 

Mauck, Mike Nolan and Russ Bayersdorf. There was one landowner in attendance. 

 

CONSENT AGENDA 

     Treasurer’s report, regular and annual meeting minutes of July 11, 2024; driveway permits, and 

“other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

  

RESOLUTION 2024-02 – PURCHASE OF TRACTOR/TWO MOWERS 

The Board adopted Resolution 2024-02 for the purchase of one John Deer Tractor and two John 

Deer Mowers in the amount of $ 142,207.82. 

 

FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 AMENDED BUDGET 

     The 2023-2024 amended budget submitted by Mr. Agarwal has no changes in the amount only the 

format.  After review the Board accepted the amended budget as submitted. 

 

MEETING WITH ORANGE COUNTY EPD 

     Mrs. Mullins reported that she and Mr. Way along with field Supervisor Ronnie Carver met with 

Karen Garrett-Kraus, Environmental Program Supervisor from Orange County EPD. 

   Both agencies discussed their responsibility in assuring that wetlands are protected and water quality 

continues to be above what is required. 

    Orange County EPD continues to identify wetland areas, inspects the locations and enforces their 

rules.  The District looks to the lot owner to provide us documentation from Orange County EPD that 

identifies the areas deemed wetland when applying for a drainage permit.  The District reinforces that 

silt fences are required, berms etc. as part of our Lot Grading Guidelines.  

 

CONTRACTS WITH LAWNSHAPER INC. 

     All contracts with Lawnshaper Inc were extended with a 3% increase.   

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:30 P.M. 


